


one of quality should be allowed to make our own choice and not have other societal values 
placed on us. 

The issue of better palliative care services while worthwhile should not impact on having a 
choice to take ones own life. As stated earlier I do not believe that it is just the last three 
months of life that people address the issue of suicide. It is quality of life, not the time that 
one has left that is the determinant for most people wishing to make this choice. 

Advanced Care Planning should allow one to indicate your wishes for any future illness and 
also to ask that you be given the means to end your life under certain conditions. 

I am in my 60's travel, ride my bike three times a week, enjoy my family spend lots of time 
caring for my grandchildren so I currently live life to the full. I just ask that Ibe allowed to 
make the choice to end my life when I am no longer able to do the things I enjoy and love. I 
do not attend to spend my twilight years in a nursing home. Death is far more preferable than 
that. 

 

 

 




